PN 2324 255
DELIA MEMORIAL SCHOOL (BROADWAY)
Notice to Parent/Guardian

23 April, 2024
Dear Parent / Guardian,
School Prefect Team Picnic (Rescheduled)

Due to the unstable weather in the coming week, the School Prefect Team Picnic will be postponed
to Saturday, 11" May, 2024. Prefect team members should come back to school at 9:30 a.m.
Details of the picnic are as follows:

Destination Place and Time of Gathering Place and Time of
- Dismissal

Butterfly Beach BBQ Site,

Butterfly Beach BBQ Site, Tuen Mun| School Gymnasium/ 9:30 a.m. Tuen Mun / 3:00 p.m.

Please return the reply slip through eClass on or before Tuesday, 30™ April, 2024, Thank you

for your kind attention.

Yours faithfully,
K.C. Lo
Principal
- o —— —— -x ..........................................
Reply Slip (PN_2324_255)
Date

Re: School Prefect Team Picnic (Rescheduled)

Dear Principal,

It has come to my knowledge of the arrangement of the Picnic, and

O my child/ward is to participate in the Picnic.

O my child/ward is not to participate in the Picnic.

O 1 declare that: I am /My Child is healthy, physically fit, and suitable to participate in the above
activity.

Signature:

Name of Parent / Guardian:




